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Permission for Year 5 & 6 Children to Walk Home from School Unaccompanied

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Year 5 and Year 6 children are the only children who are allowed to walk home unaccompanied —
with parental permission. Your child will be in Year 5/6 in September 2020, this means they will
then be allowed to walk home unaccompanied, if we receive a written consent slip, as below.

If you would like your child to walk home from school unaccompanied, please complete and return
the attached reply slip to the school office. Any children, who have not returned a completed slip,
will not be allowed to leave the school site unaccompanied, and should be collected by a
responsible person.

Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Taylor
Headteacher

Permission for Year 5 & 6 Children to Walk Home from School Unaccompanied

| give permission for my child in

[ 10ak class
[ 1EIm class
[ ]Juniper class

to walk home from school unaccompanied from September 2020.

Signed Parent/ Guardian

Date
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